CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF RYERSON
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING

MINUTES

May 7, 2019
A special meeting of Council was called for Tuesday May 7, 2019 at 5:20
p.m. The purpose of the meeting was to follow up from the recent flooding
event.
Members of Council were notified of the special meeting on the agenda for
the regular meeting May 7, 2019. The public was notified by posting notice
of the meeting in the office and on the front door and by posting the agenda
on the website on May 3, 2019.
Ryerson Township Council members present: Mayor George Sterling and
Councillors Celia Finley, Penny Brandt, Barbara Marlow and Delynne
Patterson.
Guests: Paul Van Dam, Judy Ransome.

Staff in attendance: Nancy Field, Brayden Robinson, and Judy Kosowan.

DECLARATION OF PECUNIARY INTEREST (none declared)

DISCUSSIONS

The Clerk notified Council that a budget meeting is scheduled for Tuesday
May 14, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. and it was decided to schedule further council
orientation for Wednesday May 22, 2019 at 9:00 a.m.

Council was provided with a staff report on Waste from Flooding. The three
municipalities will not be taking flood related waste at the landfill site.
Options for bins from a waste management company are being considered.
A second report was received by Council regarding Flooding After Action. A
public meeting is being planned in partnership with the Village of Burks Falls
and Township of Armour for Friday June 21, 2019.

Council will be discussing this issue at a future meeting.

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m.

MAYOR

CLERK

Page 1 of 1



